
 

 

 

 

 
SENT VIA USPS AND E-MAIL:      October 30, 2014 

Shawn.kuk@lacity.org  

 

Mr. Shawn Kuk, City Planning Associate 

City of Los Angeles, City Hall 

Department of City Planning 

200 N. Spring Street, Room 750 

Los Angeles, CA 90012 
 

Draft Mitigated Negative Declaration (Draft MND) for the Proposed Wireless 

Telecommunications Facility Located at 4977 W. Washington Blvd., Los Angeles  

(NG-14-353-PL: ENV-2014-2730-MND)  

 

The South Coast Air Quality Management District (SCAQMD) staff appreciates the opportunity 

to comment on the above-mentioned document.  The following comments are meant as guidance 

for the Lead Agency and should be incorporated into the Final CEQA document. 

 

In the project description, the lead agency proposes to construct, operate and maintain a wireless 

telecommunications facility.  If the proposed facility will include a diesel fueled generator that is 

rated over 50 brake horse power (bhp), the generator will need a permit from the SCAQMD.  For 

permit questions, please contact SCAQMD permitting staff at (909) 396-2547. 

 

Please provide the SCAQMD with written responses to all comments contained herein prior to 

the adoption of the Final MND.  The SCAQMD staff is available to work with the Lead Agency 

to address these issues and any other questions that may arise.  Please contact Jack Cheng, Air 

Quality Specialist – CEQA Section, at (909) 396-2448, if you have any questions regarding these 

comments. 
 

 

      Sincerely, 

Jillian Baker 
Jillian Baker, Ph.D. 

Program Supervisor 

Planning, Rule Development & Area Sources 
 

JB:JC 

 

LAC140516-03 

Control Number 
       

South Coast  
Air Quality Management District 
21865 Copley Drive, Diamond Bar, CA 91765-4178 

(909) 396-2000 s www.aqmd.gov 


